GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – SEPTEMBER 14, 2020
Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM.  Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick, Dan McAdams, Dan Kuipers, Cam Zwart, Eric Vincent, Vern Bouws, James Mertes, guest Alex Straith, and Larry Logsdon.

Minutes from the February 3, 2020 meeting were read and approved.

Old Business 
Due to the Covid-19 State Games were postponed.
Meijer Games were held.

Front building door and new lock assembly has been replaced.  Bob DaBakey questioned the security of the lock system and it was explained to him.

New Business
Nominations for Board members were made as follows.


Sec./Treasure – Lee McCormick


Building/Grounds – Dan Kuipers


Membership/Promotions – Open

Bob DaBakey suggested the Board consider additional Trustees.  No further action taken at this time.

Meijer State Games will be held February 13-14, 2021.

Small Bench Matches are on hold.

Suggestion made to consider establishing a Hunter Safety Course to promote club membership.  No action taken.

Other Business
Hold afternoon Action Pistol on the 2nd Saturday of the month.  No action taken.
Begin a basic pistol course using NRA program.  This would help bring in revenue and provide basic prior to taking a CPL course.  No action taken.

Rules covering Covid-19 precautions discussed at length.  Discussion revolves around Range Officers and open shooting.  Signs are in place, hand cleaning available, etc.
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Other Business (cont’d)

Mandatory, masks required in the lobby by all personnel.  Hand sanitizer will be available. Masks are optional while in shooting area (lanes).  Range Officer determines how many allowed in building and shooting at one time.  This individual has final say regarding all safety requirements, i.e. social distances on lanes, etc.

Suggested a meeting be held with Range Officers prior to open shooting to cover Covid-19 requirements and any further suggestions.

Bob DaBakey asked about cleaning lead out of the pit.  

Dan McAdams discussed a flyer from DTE which could provide $5,000 to the club for home energy studies. No further discussion, flyer attached to this report.

Next Board meeting scheduled for October 5, 2020 at 5:15 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary
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